
What’s New in CJIOA July 2025 

Hello Friends, 

As you know by now myself and Alex began our 2 year term as chair and vice chair this past 
Friday, July 11. Happy to report we made our voting quorum and proceeded with business 
beginning at  7 PM. The agenda was similar to agendas proposed by past chair and vice 
chair, Robin B and Nick.  

We discussed meeting anniversaries and there was interest in starting the past practice of 
acknowledging them again. We also decided to reinstate the pamphlet project and 5 
minute qualification during intergroup meetings. The pamphlet project consists of reading 
a current OA pamphlet and a volunteer would then report on it and will begin this practice 
next month. 

Alex attended the Sponsorship Day committee with all 3 NJ intergroups participating and 
will be held on Saturday, August 16, more information coming soon. 

We also will be asking our meetings to ask first time newcomers how did they find us, very 
important to know this in getting our message out and attracting new members. 

Additional reports were given including the 2025 World Service Business Conference by 
WSBC delegate, Sima and is included. 

Also included is a link to our CJI website event page with current events and meeting 
information. 

 

Our next intergroup meeting is August 8, hope to see you all there. 

Yours in Service and Recovery, Ross 

 


